
Statement of Public Outreach 
 
RE: 220 Ascot PL NE 
 
We, Sonia Ahmed and Farzaam Esmaeilian, as the owners of the 220 Ascot PL NE will contact 
the local Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) and adjacent property owners no less than 
twenty-one (21) days before the scheduled public hearing/meeting. 
 
We will submit a notice to surrounding neighbors within 200 ft of 220 Ascot PL NE, stating that 
we wish to replace the old deck with a new wooden deck and fence, similar to our neighbors’ 
decks and fences on the block.  
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